
  

 

  

  

  

 

Bulletin 

CoM projects 

• ·        Homelessness Advisory committee:  Apply to become a member of the Homelessness 
Advisory Committee for City of Melbourne. Applications close midnight on Sunday 16 July 

2023.  
• ·        Power Melbourne Be part of Melbourne’s 100 per cent renewable energy 

future. Complete the survey by 6 August 2023 or Come to a pop up in Carlton, North 

Melbourne, Kensington, South Yarra ( will be at the Seniors Citizens centre fronting the tennis 
club) and East Melbourne. 

• Connected Neighbourhoods small grants – This grant program is open to 
community organisations and INDIVIDUALS that have small project ideas that support 
community connection, social inclusion, access and participation. The next round is now open 

• ·        Visit the South Yarra Nieghbourhood portal and find out more about CoM in our South 

Yarra. CoM is also keen to add South Yarra stories of our neighbourhood hero’s and  local 
champions. Contact Kimberley Pierzchalski Kimberley.Pierzchalski@melbourne.vic.gov.au 

 

********************** 

Reminder: MSYRG AGM 

Sunday 15th October, 5.30 pm at St Martin Youth Arts Theatre 
Please put in your diary; further details to come 

************************** 

 
 

MSYRG Inc 

15th July 2023 

secretary@msyrg.com.au 
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